
 
 

29 September, Season Opening Fixture, Hamersley  
 
A meeting of the group was held at Hamersley Golf Course to launch the GBWGC Website and to 
discuss issues related to the conduct of the 2009–10 season. All members, including Chris Jackson, 
were in attendance. 
 

Issues and actions 
 

o Fixtures. Given the intention of Hamersley to core and sand their back nine on 28 October, it 
was decided to move the Spring Classic to 3 November (from 13 October) and to reshuffle 
the first half of the fixtures. Robin Dalby presented a proposed revision which was discussed 
and accepted. Noted that the Presidents Cup needed to be scheduled. 
Action: Fixtures revised and President's Cup now fixtured. 

 
o Subscriptions. Decided unanimously that the $20 annual subscription would be waived this 

season given the strong financial position of the club. 
 

o Weekly levy. The issue of seniors in the club receiving a weekly fee discount yet still paying 
the club $15 levy was hotly debated. Threats included burning of cards, reviewing of club 
sponsorship arrangements, and monetary sacrifices by working members but only produced 
sufficient hot air to keep the room warm.  
Action: Weekly levy to remain at $15 per member. 

 
o Fixturing of Away Events. The dates proposed for the Binningup Open (13–16 November) 

and Mornington Masters (27 February–6 March) were confirmed. 
 

o AGM. Agreed to hold the 2009 AGM during the Binningup Open weekend. Officebearers 
would remain in their current positions until that time. 


